
 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, January 17, 2011 
Sunshine Factory Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  and introduction of members at 6:15pm by President Pat Cain, KØPC 

 

ATTENDANCE:  32 members.   

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

 The monitor up on the wall is now working great using HDMI input.  We'll test VGA input 

at the next meeting.  We thank you SF.   

 DXpedition Update:  CYØ rescheduled for March, DXØDX postponed, VP8O South Orkney 

Jan 27 - Feb8th. 
 

NEW BUSINESS:   

 Pat introduced the new officers of the club: Pat KØPC President, Tom WØZR Vice 

President, Scott KØMD Director, Gary WØAW Director, and Gary KOØQ Sec/Treasurer.  

He also thanked outgoing officers Jim KØJUH and Mike KØBUD for their service to the 

club! 

 Pat congratulated Dennis KFØQR for his achievement of 100 countries on 160 meters - his 

first year on the band!   

 We welcomed new member Roger Roth KØMPH to the club. 

 MN QSO Party is scheduled for February 5th..  
 

HEALTH & WELFARE:   
 Gary, KCØSB, is continuing to make progress in his battle to recover from an abdominal 

aortic aneurism he suffered several weeks ago.   

 Gary is feeling well enough to join us for lunch at Carol's Restaurant in Blaine on January 

26th at 11:30.  All members are welcome to attend. 

 

TREASURERS REPORT:  Income:  $3394 (inc 2010 carryover  Expenses:  $0   Balance: $3394 

 

DOOR PRIZE WINNERS:  $20 each:  WAØMHJ, KØQC, & KOØQ  Club Treasury: $63 

 



PROGRAM:    E4X Palestine - a great video presentation by some very dedicated and hard 

working hams!                         
 

MEETING ADJOURNED:  7:30pm 

 

Gary Strong, KOØQ 

Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 


